
February Meeting Announcement

Description

All SLAARC Members,

Next Saturday, February 12th, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., we will have our SLAARC February Informational
Meeting.  

The topic will be “2022 Winter Field Day results and observations” presented by the events committee.  

The meeting will be at the Salem-South Lyon District Library located at 9800 Pontiac Trail, South Lyon,
Michigan.  It is located on the South-East corner of Pontiac Trail and 8-Mile Road.  The library opens at
10:00 a.m., so our meeting should begin at about 10:10 a.m.  

We will also be broadcasting the meeting LIVE via Zoom Meeting for those who can not attend the
meeting in person.  

I am suggesting that we meet for breakfast at Lucas Coney Island at 9:00 a.m. instead of 8:00 a.m. so
we can go directly to the Library after breakfast.
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Mike Sharpe – W8XH

SLAARC President
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